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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, April 24  
Skate Night 

Theme: NEON 
 

Friday, April 27  
Family Escape Room Event 

5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
 

Wednesday, May 2 
Walk to School 

 
Friday, May 4  

Career & Hobby Day 
 

Monday, May 7 
Square 1 Art Pick Up 

 
Tuesday, May 8  

Square 1 Art Pick Up 
 

PTO Meeting 
4:30 PM - 5:30 PM 

 
Wednesday, May 9  

Walk to School 
 

5th Grade Instrumental 
Concert @ 6:30 PM 

 
Thursday, May 10  

Skate Night 
 

Sunday, May 13  
Happy Mother’s Day 

 
 

Sunday, May 20  

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child may 
participate in during the school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for 
Community Events. 

Staffing Updates for Spring Road School 
 

A few of our staff will be pursuing new opportunities within our school district. 
Kindergarten Teacher, Mrs. Amy Frost will be transferring to Coolidge Elementary 
School for the 2018-19 school year to share her expertise of teaching within a multi-
age classroom.  Our English Language Learners’ Teacher (ELL), Ms. Kristen Burger, 
will be returning to Tennessee this summer to take on a leadership role within her 
previous school.  Mrs. Jennifer Ross, Nurse within our ID classroom, will be the Nurse 
at Shattuck Middle School.  Mrs. Ross is currently filling this position as a long-term 
substitute, and will officially have the position full time for the 2018-19 school year. 
Ms. Joelle Maxfield, Cross-Categorical Teacher, and Ms. Mary Shandonay, ID 
Educational Assistant, will also be pursuing different positions for the 2018-19 school 
year.  Please join us in thanking them for their dedication and support of our children 
and school community, and wishing them well in their new adventures.      

Volunteers Needed 
 

Please visit the PTO webpage within our website for the 
link to sign up for volunteering opportunities as well as 
more information about events. 
Our annual Career & Hobby Day will be Friday, May 4 from 
9:00 a.m. until 10:30 a.m.  Even though we have our 
presenters scheduled, we still need volunteers to: assist 
presenters with finding the assigned classroom, setting 
up materials if needed, helping students transition 
between presentations, setting up a reception for the 
presenters following the event.  Volunteers of this event 
are welcome to attend a session or two when not actively 
volunteering.   
The Spring Road PBIS Committee will be hosting an end of 
the year celebration for all students at our school.  
Volunteers are needed to provide supervision of students 
at a variety of stations.   


